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 San Diego Gas & Electric (SDG&E) appreciates the opportunity to participate in the stakeholder 

process for CAISO’s Phase 2 Convergence Bidding Information Release and to submit 

comments regarding the January 20, 2010 Final Draft Proposal. 

 

As stated in its prior comments, SDG&E would prefer more granularity in the release of 

information regarding net virtual positions following the close of the Day-Ahead Market.  The 

proposed Day-Ahead Market Summary Report is Section 4.2 of the Draft Final Proposal is 

acceptable on the condition that it is in addition to the existing OASIS reports on cleared 

physical quantities (i.e. System Load and Resource Schedules) in DA, RUC, HASP and RT 

Markets.    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


